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Bonneville Power Administration: Stakeholder 			Question/BPA Responses:
Date Document Updated July 2, 2025
Bonneville Power Administration welcomes parties to provide questions/comments related to the July 2025 Request for Offers. Parties may contact Annamarie Weekley at 503-230-3304, or aegoode@bpa.gov. 

The following are a summary of the questions received by BPA and BPA’s responses:

	Date Submitted/
Question
	7/02/2025
Would BPA sign a WRAP Joint Contract Accreditation Form (JCAF) for the WSPP Schedule C product? This assumes the successful bidder is a fellow WRAP participant.

	BPA’s Response

	BPA is not signing any WRAP Joint Contract Accreditation Forms until the program goes binding, which is after the terms of this RFO.
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